
1/4/69 

Deer Mr. Zitch, 

This is hasty acknowledgement of your letters of 12/28 (postmer'led 30) 
and January 2, both of which arrived today. 

They are interesting and helpful. If I do not respond as you might 
expect, it is simply because there are not enc.igh hours in the day. 

I presume 7:,11 will continue to follow these things eni let me 
know. I do thank you for it. Wherever you can send a copy of the original 
etary, it is helpful. 

Again, my thalks. 

Sincerely, 

Herold V, eisberg 


